
Slow-growth issues not going
away in EDC
By Peter Hecht, Sacramento Bee

El Dorado County voters just rejected three growth-control
initiatives  amid  a  $1  million  dollar  opposition  campaign
funded by developer and real estate interests. Yet a ballot
sequel already looms for 2016 as voters, once again, will
consider  measures  restricting  development  in  the  Sierra
foothills county.

Two other citizen-backed measures, which were withheld from
the 2014 ballot for further study by county officials, have
now received the go-ahead to appear on the county’s June 2016
ballot.

The Board of Supervisors on Nov. 21 approved a public vote on
an initiative to ban approvals of new subdivisions, apartments
and commercial projects if they lack reliable water supplies
or connections to public water systems.
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